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NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY INDUCTION 
The Mark Twain Chapter of the National Honor Society held its Annual Induction Ceremony on 
Tuesday, May 8 at 7:00 p.m  in the Tolland High School Auditorium.  Thirty-four new members 
were inducted for their high standards of scholarship, service, leadership, and character.  There 
are as follows: 
 
Marissa Airoldi Felicity Roche                         Alexandra Hietala
Abbey Chmura Michael Wolff Mikenna Hurtuk  
Max Fenner Kaitlyn Bedard Kelsey Leach  
Camryn Florence Nicholas Bezzini Meghan Myles  
Colton Freeman Gabriella Boivin Gabrielle Poirier  
Anna Garow Jordan Bonadies Arden Ricciardone  
Annie Geitner Kalina Bonofiglio Evangeline Riggott  
Lauren Janton Alyssa Carneiro Gavin Rublewski 
Lucas Knight-Vezina Olivia Cayward Stephen Sutton  
Andrew Kohl Mhari Edinger Maggie Watson  
Sarah Lateer Allyse Ernest  
Isabelle Merluzzo Kaitlyn Herbst

 
Congratulations to all the new inductees! 

 
    ​  ​The newest members of the National Honor Society get ready to recite their Pledge. 



 

 

NHS Vice President Abigail Miller shares her thoughts on one of the  
four cornerstones , “Leadership”.  

 



CHALLENGER BASEBALL 
Tolland Challenger Baseball is still looking for buddies.  If you are interested, please 
complete the following ​form​ and meet at Lion’s Field on Tuesdays and Thursday from 
5:45 - 7:00.  If you have any questions, contact Laurel Leibowitz at ​(860) 870-6750 X 
30215, 

 
THS STUDENT RESTAURANT - SPRING 2018 
There are still seats available for our Culinary II student’s restaurant this Spring.  Lunch 
begins at 10:30 a.m. and costs $7 per person.  If you are interesting in making a 
reservation, please email Sandy Cimino at ​scimino@tolland.k12.ct.us ​.  Upcoming 
menus are as follows: 

May 17th 
Cheese Topped Garlic Bread 

Oven Fresh Seasoned Potato Wedges 
Chicken Pot Pie 

Apple Crisp with Vanilla Ice Cream 
 

May 24th 
Focaccia Bread 

Caprese Salad with Balsamic Glaze 
Three Cheese Chicken Pasta Bake 

Greek Yogurt & Cranberry Orange Pound Cake 
  

June 1st 
Focaccia Bread 

Adobo Salad 
Garlic Lemon Green Beans 

Caribbean Chicken over Basmati Rice 
Peach Cobbler w/ Vanilla Ice Cream 

  
June 8th 

Focaccia Bread 
Caesar Salad 

Beef Enchiladas 
Mexican Rice & Beans 

Mascarpone Cheese and Berries Parfait 
 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#inbox/16303a58ffd081c9?projector=1&messagePartId=0.1
mailto:scimino@tolland.k12.ct.us


IMPORTANT DATES 
May 14 - May 18 - AP Testing 
May 18 - Prom 
May 21 - Booster Club Meeting - 7:00 p.m. - Main Office Conference Room 
May 25 - Early Release - Teacher In-Service 

 
BOOSTER CLUB 
The next meeting of the year will be held on ​Monday, May 21​ ​at 7:00 p.m. in the THS 
main office conference room.  Please join us and learn more about the exciting events 
planned for the year.  If you have any questions, ideas, or comments, please contact 
Co-Presidents Diane Clokey at dbclokey@gmail.com or Jenn Dineen at 
jneccidineen@yahoo.com 
 
THS JUNIOR/SENIOR PROM 
The Prom will be held on Friday, May 18​th​ at the Hartford Marriott. ​Remember that the prom is 
an official school function and that all school rules apply. Students and guests are 
expected to be in school for the entire day on the day of the prom. Students should 
have adequate time after 1:45 for appointments. Please do not do anything which 
creates a problem on this night. Any use or evidence of alcohol or illegal substances will 
result in serious consequences. We will be conducting a breathalyzer test for alcohol at 
the entry to the prom site this year. Any students or guests who test positive for the 
presence of alcohol on their breath will not be admitted to the prom. We are taking this 
added step of precaution to assure that all students will have a safe, healthy and happy 
prom. The prom will begin at 6:00 P.M. No one will be admitted after 6:45 P.M., unless 
prior arrangements have been approved by the school administrators.  Please be 
careful after the prom whether it be driving home, spending the next day at the beach, 
or meeting with friends. We hope you all have an enjoyable experience. 
 
THE BANNER PROJECT 
The THS Booster Club will once again be celebrating our senior class by participating in 
the Banner Project fundraiser.  Personally designed banners will be displayed along the 
high school driveway before the commencement ceremony and will be returned to the 
student at Project Graduation.  Information will be given to all seniors on May 14 during 
advisory.  If you are interesting in purchase a banner for a graduating senior, please 
read the flyer attached ​ ​here. 
 
 
 

mailto:jneccidineen@yahoo.com
http://www.ths.tolland.k12.ct.us/UserFiles/Servers/Server_891766/File/Bulletin/BANNER%20PROJECT_2018%20order%20form.docx


 
 
To see samples of banner's from previous years, click on the links below: 
 
Banners - ​one 
Banners - ​two 
Banners - ​three 
 
PROJECT GRADUATION 
To learn more about Tolland Project Graduation and how you can help with our 
fundraising efforts for a safe graduation celebration for our graduates each year: 
https://www.facebook.com/Tolland-Project-Graduation-156774334371925/about/ 
 

http://www.ths.tolland.k12.ct.us/UserFiles/Servers/Server_891766/File/Bulletin/BANNER%20PROJECT_2018%20order%20form.docx
http://www.ths.tolland.k12.ct.us/UserFiles/Servers/Server_891766/File/Bulletin/banner1.jpg
http://www.ths.tolland.k12.ct.us/UserFiles/Servers/Server_891766/File/Bulletin/banner2.jpg
http://www.ths.tolland.k12.ct.us/UserFiles/Servers/Server_891766/File/Bulletin/banner3.jpg
https://www.facebook.com/Tolland-Project-Graduation-156774334371925/about/

